
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/076)  PROGRAMME – 4.3: Offshore Asylum Seeker Management 
 
 
Senator Carr (L&CA98) asked: 
 
Mr M Cahill: For that same period, $19.6 million. Those three aircraft are used for not 
only supporting transfer operations and bridging visa releases throughout the network 
on the onshore network but transfer operations to Nauru and Manus as well as any 
return operations to, for example, Sri Lanka or Vietnam. 
Senator KIM CARR: I see. Is it the case that the aircraft's movements are tracked by 
the global flight tracking organisation FlightAware? 
Mr M Cahill: I am not aware of the detail of that, sorry. I would have to take that on 
notice. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Flights undertaken by the two A319 aircraft operated by Skytraders are not tracked by 
FlightAware by virtue of a request from that airline to FlightAware. 
 
The flights undertaken by the Our Airline 737-300 contracted through Adagold 
Aviation can be tracked through the global flight tracking organisation FlightAware.  
 


